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Mehlhaff, Brittany

From: Schaefbauer, Logan
Sent: Tuesday, December 12, 2023 12:29 PM
To: Reiss, Amanda; Mehlhaff, Brittany
Subject: FW: [EXT] Responses to Questions 

 
 

From: JAG <jag@jagipsonadvisors.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, December 12, 2023 10:00 AM 
To: Schaefbauer, Logan <Logan.Schaefbauer@state.sd.us> 
Subject: [EXT] Responses to Questions  
 
Logan good morning. Here are the client’s responses to your questions. Please let me know your thoughts. 
 
Thanks-   
 
AG  
 
Q1: First, does Boomerang have a preference for the effective date of the relinquishment? 
 
Though our preference would be to retain the December 15th relinquishment date, we completely understand that the 
Commission isn't meeting until December 19th.Therefore, we're happy to adjust the date accordingly to December 
19th or 20th.   
 
Q2: Second, it appears that as of December 1st, only 6 of the impacted subscribers had contacted Boomerang to make 
arrangements to port their services, leaving 7 subscribers who have not responded. Regardless of the relinquishment 
date, will these 7 customers lose service on December 15th? 
 
No, Boomerang Wireless won't disconnect any affected customer until we receive the final order from the Commission 
approving our request to relinquish Verizon.  
 


